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Hi Teresa, hope you're well   We will have confirmation of the official selection for Suffolk Shorts 2023 by September 1st   As with last year  there will be
around 20 short films of varying lengths that will need classification

Our festival date is Saturday October 14th    is still a user on our FilmFreeway portal - is he still the best person to access the films?

Please let me know if you would like a refresher on how to view

Many thanks

Rachel

-- 
Rachel Aldridge
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